
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
ASX Announcement 

22 January 2019 

 

 

EXTENSION OF CLEANSING PROSPECTUS OFFER PERIOD 
 

 

Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited (ASX:GMC) (“Gulf” or “the Company”) advises that the 

closing date of the offer pursuant to its cleansing prospectus dated  2 January 2019 has now been 

extended to 25 January 2019.   

 

 
-ENDS- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Hamish Bohannan       

Managing Director        

 

Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited   

T:  08 9367 9228   

E:  info@gulfmanganese.com         
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